
Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Spring Term – 02/03/18 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been completing multi-step problems that involve a 
variety of calculation methods.  We have been focusing carefully on what 
the question is asking us to do.  We have also been practising problems 
involving percentages. 

English 
We have continued our work on ‘The Lighthouse’ and have written the 
middle and ending of the story.  We have been focusing on writing in the 
third person and past tense as well as using different sentence starters and 
exciting vocabulary.    

Across the Curriculum 
This week we have had our second ‘BIBLE EXPORER’ session where we met 
Christian people from other cultures. In D.T. we have been discussing 
healthy meal choice.  Our Science lesson was about classifying animals into 
different groups and we created our own classification keys.     

Next Week... 
 

Maths 
We will be revising key Geometry skills (2D and 3D 
shape) as well as revising key skills for arithmetic. 
 
English  
We will be reading our new Class Novel: ‘There’s a boy in 
the girl’s bathroom’ by Louis Sachar. The children will be 
using this story to develop their reading skills and as a 
stimulus for narrative writing.    

 

 
Important Dates 

 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you 

may have. 
 Wednesday 7th March (2:30 – 3:00pm) PTA Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea (Mums and Grandmas welcome). 
 Monday 12th March @ 9:10am.  An assembly to celebrate our recent residential trip to Borwick Hall. All welcome! 
 Monday 26th March – Easter Activity Day (Parent helpers welcome – please contact school) 
 Tuesday 27th March – Easter Around the World Celebration @ 9:30am – You are warmly invited to join us.  School 

closes for the Easter holidays @ 2pm on this day.     
 Thursday 5th April - School reopens at 8:55am 
 w/b 14th May SATs week for Year 6 

 
Don’t forget! 

 
 Homework is to be returned to school on a MONDAY please! I would greatly appreciate it if you could support 

your child at home with their homework – any problems then please let me know!   
 The ‘Space’ project is due back next Monday 5th March.   

 
 
 

   Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate –  Stephen  
  

Christian Value – Peace – Alyssa 
 

Writer of the Week – Jake.K  
 

 
 


